PRODUCT RECALL

NEWCASTLE BROWN ALE
PRESENCE OF GLASS FRAGMENTS

We are recalling all Newcastle Brown Ale 550ml bottles from affected
batches due to the potential presence of glass fragments.

Product Recalled: Newcastle Brown Ale 550ml glass bottles
Best Before: 30 11 25

Batch Numbers starting with:
L4321
L4322
L4323
L4324
L4325
L4326

You can find this detail in the bottom right hand
corner of the back label as shown in the picture.

No other bottles of Newcastle Brown Ale
or HEINEKEN UK products are affected.

What should you do?
Please do not consume the product. Return the unopened product to
. where you purchased it for a refund (with or without a receipt).
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